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Prevea Health is expanding in the Fox Valley: 

New health center to open in Grand Chute this summer 
 

Grand Chute – Prevea Health is expanding and bringing more health care options to the Fox Valley with the addition of a 
new health center in Grand Chute. 
 
The new health center, currently under construction at 3750 N. Investors Court off Highway 41 and North Richmond Rd. 
in Grand Chute, will offer urgent, primary and specialty care services. Construction on the new 12,000-square-foot, 
state-of-the-art facility began in fall 2021, and is expected to be complete this summer. 
 
This will be Prevea Health’s second location in the Fox Valley since opening its first at 2700 E. Enterprise Ave. in Appleton 
in 2019. The Enterprise Ave. location currently offers family medicine, women’s health, digestive health, pediatric 
neurology, corporate health and wellness, and weight loss services. 
 
“Prevea has called the Fox Valley region home for nearly three years now, and we are very excited to soon offer even 
more of our high-quality health care services there with the addition of this new health center in Grand Chute,” said Dr. 
Ashok Rai, President and CEO, Prevea Health. “It is our privilege to serve the Fox Valley, our patients, and all those 
looking to receive care from our Prevea family in the future. We are here to be the best place to give care and the best 
place to receive care.”  
 
Prevea Health, a multi-specialty health care organization founded in Green Bay in 1996, provides care in more than 100 
locations throughout Wisconsin. It is partnered with Hospital Sisters Health System hospitals, including HSHS St. Vincent 
Hospital and HSHS St. Mary’s Medical Center in Green Bay. 
 
For more information about the new Prevea Health center coming to Grand Chute, please visit: 
www.prevea.com/Grand-Chute 

###

About Prevea Health 
Founded in Green Bay, Wis. in 1996, Prevea Health is a health care organization that provides high-quality, primary and 
specialty health care in 80+ locations across Northern, Eastern and Western Wisconsin in clinic and hospital settings. It is 
partnered with six Hospital Sisters Health System (HSHS) hospitals across Wisconsin to provide patients a system of 
highly coordinated care, close to home: HSHS St. Vincent Hospital and HSHS St. Mary’s Hospital Medical Center in Green 
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Bay; HSHS St. Nicholas Hospital in Sheboygan; HSHS St. Clare Memorial Hospital in Oconto Falls; HSHS Sacred Heart 
Hospital in Eau Claire; and HSHS St. Joseph’s Hospital in Chippewa Falls. For more information, visit www.prevea.com. 
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